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Boys Basketball
Both the 6/7th and 8th grade teams won 

against Century yesterday!

Great job and Good luck in the SWIC 
Tournament, gentlemen!



Girls Volleyball
Congratulations to our 8th grade girls on their 

victory against Century last night! 

Good luck to both girls volleyball teams as they 
go into the playoffs tournament!



Riddle
Animals are great, so I study them. I like to classify and 

understand their behavior. What am I?



Yesterday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

I am quite light and I can fill up a balloon. I am the 
second one in my group. What am I?

Helium!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a
Terrific Tuesday!


